
November 9, 2022

To whom it may concern;

I am writing this letter in support of Perpetua Resources and the advocacy for the
Cascade School District that they have shown over the past seven years.  I have had the
pleasure of working with Perpetua Resources as a school administrator in the School
Principal and now the District Superintendent positions.

Perpetua Resources has been proactive in supporting the needs of the Cascade School
District in a variety of ways.  Over the years they have provided us with school supplies
for students at the start of the school year, winter clothing for kids in need, grant money
to support our Science classes, environmental impact requests to support initiatives with
recycling, and support through scholarship opportunities for our graduating students.

Perpetua Resources has been a great partner for the Cascade School District and we
appreciate the support that they have shown our students, staff, and community.  They
have been an integral part of our journey of living into our mission statement of
“Engaging every student every day in character development and rigorous education.”

We look forward to the continued partnership with Perpetua Resources.

Sincerely,

Joni Stevenson
Cascade School District Superintendent
joni@cascadeschools.org
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